
 

 

10th May 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

2SH Nick Sharratt Trip 
 

2SH have been given the exciting opportunity to meet the amazing author and illustrator Nick Sharratt! 
He is doing a touring exhibition called ‘Pirates, Pants and Wellyphants’, which will take place at 
Manchester’s Central Library.  
 
We have booked in to meet Nick at 1.15pm–2.30pm on Wednesday 7th June but we would like to 
arrive a little earlier to give the children time in the exhibition too. This means that we will be leaving 
school straight after the children have finished their lunch to catch the tram to the library, and we will 
be back in time for the end of the day.   
 
A contribution of £1.70 to help cover the transport costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive 
sufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. If your child receives Pupil Premium then you 
are entitled to the trip being funded by school. Please return your slip and payment to the school office 
in an envelope with your child’s name, class and ‘Nick Sharratt Trip’ written on the front. Alternatively, 
payment can be made online via SIMS Agora. 
 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If your child arrives at school on the day of the trip without 
a school jumper they will be provided either with a spare jumper or a high-vis jacket. 
We will also need parent helpers for the afternoon.  If you are able to help then please indicate this on 
the slip below. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Natalie Hickman & Helen Savage  
2SH Class Teachers 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

2SH Nick Sharratt Trip 
 
Child’s Name:__________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Nick Sharratt Trip [  ] 
 
I enclose a contribution of £1.70 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (delete as appropriate) 
 
I am able to help out on the visit  [  ] 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer):_______________________________________ Date:_______________ 


